
Hurricane Irma Update 

 

Noonan Academy Will Be Open Thursday 9/07/2017 the 

hours of 6:30-3:00 

Friday 9/08/2017 We Will Be Closed. 

The Week Of 9/11 Will Be Announced When We Assess 

Damage, And If We Have Utilities. 

 

Thank You For All Your Patients, 

Please Stay Safe! 

Noonan Academy 


